
Board Report for 

January 9, 2017 

 

Maintenance: 

Sad to say, Eva Zamora (HS Custodian) lost her daughter on 
Tuesday night.  Please keep her and family in your prayers.  On 
another note, construction is going.  Been doing a few things 
for the construction or ahead of the construction crew.  Staying 
really busy.  I have had a couple heaters give trouble but it was 
nothing and got them going. 

 

Transportation: 

Been very busy.  Over the holidays, if Rocky wasn’t having to do 
anything for construction, he fixed the heaters in Bus #53.  We 
just have a few little things to fix on a couple vehicles but it’s no 
rush.  Just been busy keeping everything filled for trips. 


